£ INTotal Health

February 2014
RE: Updated CMS 1500 Claim Form version 02/12 accepted effective April 1, 2014
Dear Provider:

In 2013, the National Uniform Claim Committee (NUCC) announced the approval of an
updated CMS 1500 Claim Form (version 02/12) that will accommodate reporting needs
for ICD-10 and align with current requirements in the Accredited Standards Committee
X12 (ASC X12) Health Care Claim: Professional (837P) Version 5010 Technical Report Type
3.

Effective April 1, 2014, INTotal Health will begin accepting only the updated 1500 Claim
Form version 02/12 for claims received on or after April 1, 2014. Please follow the
guidelines outlined by the NUCC for completing the new claim form so that your claim will
process without rejecting. After April 1, 2014, we will no longer be able to accept or
process any claims submitted on the former 08/05 version of the 1500 form due to the
claims processing system changes required to accommodate the updated form. We will
continue to accept and process all claims on the 08/05 form for claims received prior to
April 1*. For more information about the revised 1500 Claim Form, please visit the
National Uniform Claim Committee website at www.nucc.org and click on the 1500 Claim
Form tab for useful resources including a list of changes between the 08/05 and 02/12
claim versions, Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) and the 1500 Instruction Manual.

We appreciate your cooperation with this required claim form transition. Please call
Provider Services at 1-855-323-5588 with any questions you may have.

Thank You,

INTotal Health
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